	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of WARREN COUNTY SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, Warren County, that when the County Council proceeded to adopt the solid waste district’s 2016 budget, property tax levy, and property tax rate on October 19, 2015, it mistakenly failed to complete a necessary budget form. The County hereby notifies taxpayers that on January, 25 2016, at 3:30 p.m., the County Council will meet at 125 North Monroe Street, Williamsport – Commissioner’s Room to adopt the solid waste district’s 2016 budget, property tax levy, and property tax rate.


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


